
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 
 
 

Public Service Announcement: August 19, 2016 
Contact:  Kathryn Downs 

kdowns@glynncounty-ga.gov 
912.554.7412 

Perry Lane Rd closure 

GLYNN COUNTY, Ga.- The Glynn County Public Works Department will be closing the 300-400 
block of Perry Lane Rd. (from US 341 to Bailey Rd.) to thru traffic beginning August 29th until 
August 31th.  Drivers will be able to use Old Jesup Rd. and Bailey Rd. as a detour. Daily closings 
will be from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.  Access to businesses will be maintained while crews grade 
ditches and shoulders alongside the roadway. In addition, periodic lane closures will be 
experienced from Bailey Rd. to Cate Rd. to perform sidewalk repair and shoulder maintenance.   
 
Please contact Public Works at 912-554-7746 for further details. 
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